WCPFC13 report language related to consideration of DP20 rev1 on list of obligations to be assessed:

Regarding the list of obligations to be assessed, the FFA members expressed concern over the lack of inclusion of paragraph 3 of CMM 2013-06, which relates to the impacts of new proposals on SIDS and territories.  Other CCMs agreed that the provisions of that paragraph are very important, and that the Commission should assess its implementation.  However, as currently worded, the obligation is placed on the Commission rather than, as has been the practice, on the proponents of new proposals, so it might be difficult for the TCC to review compliance in the context of the Compliance Monitoring Scheme (CMS).
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Commission agreed that as stated in the measure, it has an obligation to apply these questions in considering new proposals; and that it will continue to do so using the current practice of having this task undertaken by the specific proponents in order to inform the Commission’s consideration.  
The Commission also agreed that at its annual session in 2017, it would review paragraph 3 of CMM 2013-06 and consider possible amendments to facilitate assessment of its implementation in the CMS.

